
 

 

Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday and Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass  

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Fr. Allan Phan 

April 25, 2021 

Volume 69, Number 18 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   APRIL 26 
7:00 AM : †Jerry Owens/ Gerry & LeeAnn Schaben 
8:10 AM: †Carol Kralik/ Jeanette Divis 
 

TUESDAY,  APRIL 27 
7:00 AM :  †Fred Vandenberg/ Karen Coufal 
8:10 AM: †Jeanette Andreasen/ Carl & Ellen Jirovsky 
 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 28 
7:00 AM :   †John & Mary Baxa/ Darlene Kouma 
8:10 AM: †Eugene Hladky/ Alan & Geraldine Sleight 
 

THURSDAY,  APRIL 29 
7:00 AM : †Bill Stastny/ Jeff & Janet Bohaty 
8:10 AM : Jeff & Trish Reimers/ Augustine Reimers 
 

FRIDAY,   APRIL 30 
7:00 AM : †Ron Buman/ Jim & Jody Arneson 
8:10 AM: †Travis Bailey/ AJ & Margaret Spatz 
 

SATURDAY, MAY 1 
8:00 AM: †Mark Hardesty/ Family 
5:30 PM :   †Tim Manzer/ Sally Manzer 
 

SUNDAY,   MAY 2 
8:00 AM :   †Mary Samek/ Bill & Mary Riha 
10:00 AM :  For All Parishioners 
 
 

 

SVDP PRESCHOOL- open enrollment for 
the 2021-22 school year. Children must 
be 3 or 4 by July 31st, and toilet 
trained.  Our program focuses on social 
awareness, play, exploration, academics, 
and connects it all with our Catholic 

Faith.  

Sessions available: 

 4-5 year olds/M-F (12:15-3:15 AM)                 

 4-5 year olds  M-W-F (8:00-11:00 AM)             

 3-4 year olds   T-TH  (8:00-11:00 AM) 
 

Registration forms are available on our web-
site  www.mystvincentschool.com or you may pick one 
up at our school office.  For more information, please 
call the school office at 402-643-9525 

Spiritual Direction is Available 

What is Spiritual Direction?  How can spiritual direction 
help you grow in your walk of faith ? For  suggestions for 

reading materials and how to pray 

Contact Msgr. Tucker for more information. 

http://www.mystvincentschool.com


Fourth Sunday of Easter,  April 25, 2021 

COLLECTIONS A LETTER FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Adult: $6332.00     E-tithing: $ .00    

     Other: $220.00   

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a box next to the bulle-
tins this weekend where you can 

place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form and instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Please keep in your prayers the repose of the souls of 
those who passed away from our parish in the  

months of January 2021 into April 2021 
 

Richard Bennett—January 19,2021 
Frederick Hotovy—February 11. 2021 

James Wiemer, February 16, 2021 
Antoinette (Toni) Bohac—March 3, 2021 

Pauline Pelan—March 11, 2021 
Carol Kralik—April 8, 2021 

Oreall “Gene”  Soucie—April 14, 2021 
 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord  

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

SPIRIT 2021 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  

April 
25 Baptism—After 10 a.m. Mass 
25 Baptism—Noon 
26 Spirituality Mtging—7 p.m. 
27  Society of St. Vincent’s—7 p.m. (Library) 
27 Study of Mass—7 p.m. 
28 Confirmation Rehearsal—7 p.m. 
May 
1 Study of Mass—8:30 a.m. 
2 May Crowning at 10 a.m. Mass 
2 Baptism—After 10 a.m. Mass 
3 Confirmation—7 p.m. 

Dear Parishioners, 

              The spring is a busy time of year, but also are great time of the 
year.  There are so many celebrations.  We rejoiced last weekend with our First 
Communicants.  We will soon have Confirmation and Graduation, and next 
weekend we have May crowning.  Even if you do not have someone receiving 
these sacraments, events or participating in them, you are welcome to attend, 
and encouraged to pray for them.  Part of being a church is to rejoice with those 
rejoicing and mourning with those in sorrow.  We have also had a few funerals 
here lately, and we can comfort these families with our prayers and kindness. 

              May Crowning is really an important spiritual event that helps us grow 
in our love of God.  God works in ordinary ways and yet these events are also 
extraordinary.  We celebrate God coming into our world in a natural order, be-
ing born with a human mother, and living in our order and time.  God’s choice 
of Mary to be the mother of our savior and our mother reminds us of the im-
portance in honoring her.  He honored her by choosing her to be the mother of 
our savior and we honor her in our procession in a May crowing.  First Commu-
nicants can wear the clothes they wore for the sacrament, and all children can 
join in the procession to give honor to our Blessed Mother.  

              I was thinking about how the First communicants look so much like 
brides and grooms.  They are united to Jesus in this sacrament, bound to him in 
that moment of reception.  Jesus is referred to as the bridegroom, and the 
Church is His bride, which is us.  Our honor of Mary the mother of Jesus, gives 
special honor to our bridegroom.  Mary wants to help us know her son, and our 
honor of her leads us closer to our beloved bridegroom.    Your children as they 
honor Mary in this way, will experience deeply the love her Son has for us. This 
is another good reason to participate in the May crowning.  God Bless you. 

Msgr. Tucker 

Congratulations 
Michael Bishop, son of Gregg & Jeanne Bishop, 
& Taylor Oborny, daughter of Troy & Jamie 
Oborny, were married here at St. Vincent’s on 
April 17, 2021.  Congratulations to this newly 

married couple and may the Lord bless and keep them.   

Baptism 
Congratulations to Banks Thomas Schroeder, son 
of Mitchell & Katelyn Schroeder, who was bap-
tized , Sun,  Apr 18 2021.  May he always be the 
temple of the Holy Spirit.    

CONFIRMATION REHEARSAL is Wednesday, Apr il 
28 at 7 p.m. for Gr. 5. 
 

CONFIRMATION MASS is Monday, May 3 at 7 p.m. 
 

BACCALAUREATE MASS is at the 10 a.m. Mass on 
Sunday, May 16 for our parish high school seniors. 

Thank you for your gift to Spirit 
2021.  Our goal this year is to 

meet our annual operating       
expenses of $70,000 

 

Spirit 2021 Goal:  $70,000 

Donations received:  $71,345 

THANK YOU 

 

KINDERGARTEN TOURS 
FOR                                  

2021-22 SCHOOL YEAR 

St. Vincent de Paul is now scheduling individu-
al tours for parents and children to come and 
visit our school. Please call the school office @ 
402-643-9525 and we will get a time sched-
uled for you tour scheduled.  We look forward 
to hearing from you!!  

Job opportunities at SVDP SchooL 

Preschool teacher – Full time position that requires a mini-
mum of an Associate degree in Early Childhood.  

 Teaching experience working with small children and the 
ability to plan, create, and execute lesson plans for chil-
dren ages 3-5 is . 

 Oversees day-to-day operation of the classroom. Strong 
communication skills and a Catholic presence to instruct 
children in the faith is needed.  

Part time Librarian and Title 1 teacher – This position can 
be one person, or two separate people. The Title 1 position 
requires a current teaching certificate in order to apply.  

 Title 1 teacher must also be willing to work with students 
in the DIBELS program. Training would be provided.  

For information or to apply for any of the openings at St. 

Vincent, please send your resume’ or inquiries to             

Denise Ray at  denise-ray@cdolinc.net  

May Crowning of Mary our Queen at                                   

St. Vincent de Paul Parish!! 

St. Vincent de Paul Church and School would like to invite all 

children of the parish to be a part of the May Crowning Proces-

sion that will take place at the beginning of the 10:00 Mass on 

May 2nd.  We would like to welcome as many children as possible 

to participate! If you have a younger child/ren who would like to 

participate, parents are welcome to 

process in with them if needed. 

Flowers will be provided to all chil-

dren who would like to join in with 

the celebration. After the children 

have processed in and given their 

flower to Mary, they will go and sit as usual with their parents in 

the congregation for the start of Mass. School children will be 

directed to the choir area.  

2nd grade children who have made their First Holy Communion, 

are invited to wear their Communion clothing for this proces-

sion.  

If your child/ren would like to be a part of the May Crowning 

procession, please send back the information below so we can 

plan. You can also respond with your name and number of chil-

dren to this Flocknote email, or call the school office at 402-643-

9525.  We look forward to many families taking part in this May 

Crowning celebration!  

Name of family _______________________ # of children ______ 

Although we were unable to have an ac-

tual event, SPIRIT continues to live 

on!  Come see the talent of our St. Vin-

cent de Paul Firehawks!  Classroom 

items will be on display in the Narthex 

for a silent auction after the next 3 week-

end Masses, closing after May Crowning 

on May 2.  All are welcome to place a 

bid on the classroom items, using your 

name and phone number.  

Thank you for your ongoing support of 

our school!   

Save-The-Date! 

Our parish is celebrating the 20th Anniversary of the School 
on June 6th. Several activities are being planned including a 
picnic lunch, bounce houses, classroom tours, music, a Hall 
of Fame, and yard games. Special guests include former 
pastors, Sisters, teachers, and staff. All are invited! 

http://www.formed.org
mailto:denise-ray@cdolinc.net

